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MINUTES OF THE BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMISSION OF THE 
CITY OF LOS ALTOS, HELD ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 31, 2017 AT 6:00 P.M. AT THE LOS 

ALTOS HILLVIEW COMMUNITY CENTER, ROOM 21, 97 HILLVIEW AVENUE, LOS 
ALTOS, CALIFORNIA 

 
 

PRESENT:  Suzanne Ambiel (Chair), Wes Brinsfield (Vice-Chair), Jim Fenton, Nadim Maluf, 
Jerry Chester, Jeannie Bruins (Council Liaison), Susanna Chan (Staff Liaison) 

ABSENT: Randy Kriegh, Steve Hindman 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 

Mr. Gary Hedden provided information regarding a Green Town public forum “Let’s Talk Traffic” 
which took place on May 17, 2017.  He also commented on school routes safety.   
 
Ms. Stacy Bruzek Banerjee stated that she attended the “Let’s Talk Traffic” event and she informed 
BPAC that the County of Santa Clara has agreed to work with the City to address safety concerns 
related to three Foothill Expressway crossings in southern part of the City. 
 
 

INFORMATION ITEM  
 

1. City-School Collaboration for Safe Routes to School 
Mr. Eric Bruins, Bicycle & Pedestrian Coordinator of City of Culver City presented the Culver City’s 
Walk and Rollers Safe Routes to School Program. 
. 
 
 

 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

Vice Chair Wes Brinsfield adjourned the meeting at 7:10 P.M. 
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